Curtis J. Little
CONSULTING GEOLOGIST
2929 MONTE VISTA BLvp., N.E.

TELEPHONE AM 8-8741
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

March 16, 1965

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

fn reply to your form letter of March 12 regarding C-105 on my
#1-30 Horseshoe G-25-32N-17W and#280Horseshoe A-27—3+N~16W;
this is to advise you that Mr. Thomas A. Dugan has taken over
operations of the #280 Horseshoe and is currently pumping 1oad
oil after an apparently successful frac of two Gallup zones.

Regarding the #1-30 Horseshoe, a delay has been requested in

the plugging and abandoning the well pending waterflood
negotiations with owners of the Mesa-Gallup pool adjoining me

to the northwest. | believe that the Mesa Gallup pressure
maintenance program will be decided within the next 60-90 days.
If this meets with your approval, | will keep your office and the
USGS office in Farmington advised as to the progress of the flood
discussions.

Thank you very much.

Yours very truly,

Curtis J. Li;tle

CJL:In

Encl.

cc Mr. P. T. McGrath
USGS, Farmington




